“PEARLLAF".

Mr, Prince, Naval Stores Department, telephoned
to enquire if anything had been done to extend the validity
of the Load Line Certificate, Glasgow, consulted by
phone, states that the certificate has been extended to
the 3lst August, 1946. Mr. Prince has been informed.
An Interim Certificate has been issued carrying voyage
to Norway and return.
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